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The 2019 High Country Chapter Wild in the Weeds rally is over, and it was a great success. 
Thanks to everyone who attended or bought one of our excellent event tshirts. 

By the time you read this we will have had our May Safety Day at the Mogollon Rim Visitor 
Center where we handed out free donuts and coffee to Memorial Weekend travelers. This is 
our annual way of making sure motorists are reminded to share the road with, and to look 
twice for, motorcycles. This year, as in the past, we teamed up with our brothers and sisters 
from the Rim Country District of the Modified Motorcycle Association of Arizona (MMA). We 
often collaborate and support each other’s events and activities and it has helped both 
organizations be stronger. So, thank you, yet again, to our MMA brothers and Sisters. 

As soon as we are done volunteering at Too Broke for Sturgis, we will finally get a reprieve 
from all the activities and get to enjoy the summer riding the awesome roads found in the 
high country. We hope those of you in the hotter regions of Arizona will consider riding up 
to high country and visiting some of our many awesome business members. And if it is a 
third Saturday of the month, swing by the Moose Lodge in Star Valley and join us at 10 am 
for our monthly chapter meeting. Be sure to introduce yourself. We would love to see you. 


